Ms. Hoyt's Kíndergarten Class

12/2/2016

Reminders

Book orders are due on Wednesday, December 7th.

Field trip permission slips are due on Friday, December 9th.

The winter season is upon us! Look out for lots of turkeys and pumpkins that will be making their way back home!

The kids are so excited for our first field trip! On Wednesday, December 14th, we will be going to see Jack Frost at Sacred Heart University. I will randomly choose 3 chaperones to join us. I will send out an email next Friday with the chosen chaperones' names.

Reading

- •The students are reading independently each day, utilizing the strategies we have learned about in mini-lessons and small groups.
- •In addition to independent reading, we have begun partner reading, and the students are enjoying it!

Writing

•We are using a new checklist. It helps us to check our writing for spaces between words, correctly spelled Word Wall words, and periods at the ends of sentences.

Math

•We are wrapping up our geometry unit, and will be starting a new unit on the numbers 6 – 10 next week!